
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

September 2, 2021 

 

Dear Residents, Tenants, and Families,  

On Tuesday, August 31st we conducted COVID testing for all staff and residents at both campuses. I am 

pleased to share with you that all tests have come back negative! With this being said, we are able to 

resume Friends & Family visits at both campuses.  

We are so excited to see you all back in the building with your loved ones. With the holiday weekend 

coming up I do want to take the opportunity to remind you of a few things we ask of you in order to 

keep the residents and tenants that live in our community safe, as well as our team members.  

 When entering our communities, please immediately sanitize your hands and ensure you are 

wearing a mask.  

 You must check in with the receptionist to answer the screening questions and have your 

temperature taken prior to visiting.  

 If you have any COVID-19 related symptoms or have been around someone who is sick, we ask 

you to refrain from visiting.  

We understand you wanting to participate in activities and dining with your loved ones, but at this time 

MDH does not allow for this due to the high transmissibility of COVID-19. We ask you to please refrain 

from activities and the dining room. You are welcome to eat with your loved one outside or in their 

room if you and your loved one are fully vaccinated. 

Thank you for your continuous support as we continue to navigate through this pandemic and do 

everything possible to keep the residents and tenants that live in our community safe and healthy.  

Please check our website www.stjohnsofalbertlea.org for the latest COVID-19 Updates. 

 

Sincerely,  

Kelsey Diehl, LNHA, LALD  

Administrator  

You'll find a home in our community. 
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